Oroco Ol/ anc! Gaé C ompany

H. K. RIDDLE, President

721 San Mateo, N.E.
ALBUQUERQUE, N. M.

May 23, 1955

Mr. 5. V. Roberts, Engineer, District #3
New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Roberts:

Please find enclosed plats for the Foster #2 in triplicate, and made
out to your instructions.

My sending you the plats for the wrong well was not entirely my
fault, however. In your letter to us on the 11 of April, 1955,
you state that a Shut in notice was sent to the transporter on the
T. J. Foster #1 Foster wellas you did not have a Gas Well Plat
on file showing the dedicated acreage. So | merely followed
your instructions on that matter.

However, | hope these plats clears things up, because things are
becoming very confused.

Very truly yours,

G Acesed

Gerald G. Russell
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